The NorthSound chapter meeting was called to order by President Powell at 7 PM Sept 10, 2015.

The WPA has proposed a dues increase of \$6 yearly, which would all go to the state. A vote of the membership present approved of the measure.

Bob French mentioned that Dan Zenk was leaving the Port of Bellingham, and the Port will find a replacement. Dennis Partlow is on medical leave, with an uncertain return. Some thought this might eliminate the possibility of obtaining an airport webcam that he was in favor of.

Also still in the planning stage is to patch in the ASOS along with notams when the tower is closed since the ATIS disappears with tower closure.

Maureen Griggs said the next two meetings will be about the Bravo 369 project, commemorating the WWII Lend-Lease act.

The program for the evening was all about hypoxia, given by Mary Ann Davis, RN from Boulder, CO.

Paul Zosel, secretary